
Subcommittee on Water, Oceans, and Wildlife 
Remote Legislative Hearing on H.R. 160 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Many submissions were made after this hearing. Submissions not posted to the Committee Repository are 
listed here and are retained in Committee files. Please contact the Chief Clerk, Ms. Nancy Locke at 
Nancy.Locke@mail.house.gov  should you wish to obtain a copy. 

1. Submissions for the record from Representative Darren Soto 
a. U.S. All Islands Coral Reef Committee: Chair’s Report, dated October 15, 2020 
b. U.S. All Islands Coral Reef Committee: Letter of Support, dated May 4, 2021 
c. State of Hawaii Dept. of Land and Natural Resources: Letter of Support, dated May 4, 

2021 
d. Friends of Hanauma Bay: Letter of Support, dated May 3, 2021 
e. Government of the United States Virgin Islands Department of Planning and Natural 

Resources: Letter of Support, dated May 4, 2021 
f. Consortium for Ocean Leadership: Letter of support, dated May 3, 2021 
g. Force Blue: Letter of Support, undated 
h. Coalition of Recreational Fishing and Boating Organizations: Letter of support, dated 

May 3, 2021 
i. Restoring Resilient Reefs Act Funding Framework: Factsheet 
j. Senator Marco Rubio: Letter of Support, dated May 4, 2021 
k. Additional letters of support retained on Committee files  
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